Timothy Boscarino

From: Fred <fhill54@gmail.com> Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 8:39 PM To: Timothy Boscarino **Subject:** Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1505 Chicago - HDC Meeting Quikrete mortar Mix Fred Hill On Feb 2, 2023, at 2:20 PM, Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> wrote: Thanks, one more question. Can you tell me what type of mortar you used? Tim From: Fred Hill <fhill54@gmail.com> Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2023 8:52 AM To: Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1505 Chicago - HDC Meeting Hi Tim, 60% of the brick reused and we were able to match the original brick. Using the same pillars. No other other changes. Fred Hill **Thanks** On Feb 1, 2023, at 3:30 PM, Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> wrote: Hello, I am working on reviewing your application and presenting it to the Historic District Commission and I have one question. The application scope of work says "remove existing brick walls" and "rebuild brick support walls with original matching bricks." Does this mean that the rebuilt porch will match the appearance of the previous porch? Or there any changes being proposed? Thanks,

Timothy Boscarino, AICP

Tim

Historic Preservation Planner | Planning and Development Department | City of Detroit Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226

www.detroitmi.gov/pdd

<u>timothy.boscarino@detroitmi.gov</u>

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor

From: Benjamin Buckley < benjamin.buckley@detroitmi.gov >

Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 3:59 PM

To: fhill54@gmail.com

Cc: Timothy Boscarino < Timothy. Boscarino@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: 1505 Chicago - HDC Meeting

Good afternoon,

Your application is scheduled to be heard at the next available Historic District Commission meeting on **2/8/2023** at **5:30 p.m**.

The Detroit Historic District Commissioners will be meeting in person at the Coleman A. Young Municipal Center (2 Woodward) on **Wednesday, February 8, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.** for the Regular Meeting.

Going forward with your application, Tim Boscarino (cc'd above) will be your primary HDC contact. Please email him should you have any immediate questions or concerns. Any information about your project proposal conveyed to Ben Buckley/staff through conversations in the office, on the phone or in email, should be captured in writing in a separate document and submitted by you as part of your application. Also, as Tim prepares the report, he may ask you to clarify specific details of your application, or to supply additional information. If you feel there is additional information the Commission should consider, or HDC staff has requested additional information to supplement your application, please submit this as a separate document.

The staff report is typically available the Monday prior to the Wednesday meeting and will contain a staff recommendation to the Commission. It will be posted to the HDC website along with all submitted documents and photographs. He will notify you by email when the staff report is available. It is imperative you read the staff report completely prior to the meeting.

Regards,

Ben Buckley

Benjamin Buckley

Planner II | Historic Preservation Team

Planning & Development Department | City of Detroit

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226

Phone: 313.224.3133

Email: benjamin.buckley@detroitmi.gov

Website: Detroitmi.gov/pdd

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor